
H::I 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

October 27, 2022 

Michael Aschenbrenner 
W2601 Oak Street 
Town of Ashippun, WI 53003 

Re: Private Potable Water Well Sampling Request 
Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) Superfund Site 

Dear Mr. Aschenbrenner or current resident: 

Hyde Environmental, Inc. (Hyde), on behalf of the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources (WDNR) and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), is monitoring 
groundwater contamination at the Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) 
Superfund Site (Site). 

Hyde is requesting permission to collect a water sample from your potable (drinking water) 
well to determine whether it has been impacted by groundwater contamination from the Site. 
The potable well sampling will be completed at no cost to you and a summary of the 
analytical results will be provided to you within 10 days of receipt of the results. 

Hyde personnel would like to collect a water sample from an outside source (spigot) during 
the week of November 14th

. We are requesting that you contact us (contact information 
below) prior to Thursday, November 10th to confirm access to collect the water sample. It is 
important that we obtain access to your property for the required groundwater sampling to 
pr0tect public health and the environment. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. To confirm access, or if you have any 
questions about the potable well sampling, please contact us at (262) 250-1226 or me 
directly at (262) 606-0804 or cpagels@hyde-env.com. 

CRP/pss 

Sincerely, 
HYDE ENYIRONMENTAL, INC . 

.. 7L .._:..-.., /" ( ~· 
(.', ) ' 
Corey R. Pagels 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

\\175N11163 Stonewood Drive, Suite 110 • Germantown \X1 53022-6501 
Phone 262-250-1226 • Fax 262-317-9171 



H::I 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

October 27, 2022 

Jennifer Guenther 
W2605 Oak Street 
Town of Ashippun, WI 53003 

Re: Private Potable Water Well Sampling Request 
Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) Superfund Site 

Dear Ms. Guenther, or current resident: 

Hyde Environmental, Inc. (Hyde), on behalf of the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources (WDNR) and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), is monitoring 
gruundwater contamination at the Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) 
Superfund Site (Site). 

Hyde is requesting permission to collect a water sample from your potable (drinking water) 
well to determine whether it has been impacted by groundwater contamination from the Site. 
The potable well sampling will be completed at no cost to you and a summary of the 
analytical results will be provided to you within 10 days of receipt of the results. 

Hyde personnel would like to collect a water sample from an outside source (spigot) during 
the week of November 14th

• We are requesting that you contact us (contact information 
below) prior to Thursday, November 10th to confirm access to collect the water sample. It is 
important that we obtain access to your property for the required groundwater sampling to 
protect public health and the environment. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. To confirm access, or if you have any 
questions about the potable well sampling, please contact us at (262) 250-1226 or me 
directly at (262) 606-0804 or cpagels@hyde-env.com. 

CRP/pss 

Sincerely, 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. /--

5(:-·· · 7 
,/ )( 

~ , 
Corey R. Pagels 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

W175N11163 Stonewood Drive, Suite 110 • Germantown \X1 53022-6501 
Phone 262-250-1226 • Fax 262-317-9171 



H::I 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

October 27, 2022 

Michael and Ruth Ann Peirick 
W26 l l Oak Street 
Town of Ashippun, WI 53003 

Re: Private Potable Water Well Sampling Request 
Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) Superfund Site 

Dear Ruth Ann and Michael Peirick, or current resident: 

Hyde Environmental, Inc. (Hyde), on behalf of the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources (WDNR) and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), is monitoring 
groundwater contamination at the Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) 
Superfund Site (Site). 

Hyde is requesting permission to collect a water sample from your potable (drinking water) 
well to determine whether it has been impacted by groundwater contamination from the Site. 
The potable well sampling will be completed at no cost to you and a summary of the 
analytical results will be provided to you within 10 days of receipt of the results. 

Hyde personnel would like to collect a water sample from an outside source (spigot) during 
the week of November 14th

. We are requesting that you contact us (contact information 
below) prior to Thursday, November 10th to confirm access to collect the water sample. It is 
important that we obtain access to your property for the required groundwater sampling to 
protect public health and the environment. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. To confirm access, or if you have any 
questions about the potable well sampling, please contact us at (262) 250-1226 or me 
directly at (262) 606-0804 or cpagels@hyde-env.com. 

CFP/pss 

Sincerely, 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC . .,,,,,-

/ y·:, / 
/ . ,.,} {, 

t __ ,...,. 

Corey R. Pagels 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

W175N11163 Stonewood Drive, Suite 110 • Germantown WI 53022-6501 
Phone 262-250-1226 • Fax 262-317-9171 



H::I 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

October 27, 2022 

Lawrence and Carol Krier 
W2602 Elm Street 
Town of Ashippun, WI 53003 

Re: Private Potable Water Well Sampling Request 
Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) Superfund Site 

Dear Carol and Lawrence Krier, or current resident: 

Hyde Environmental, Inc. (Hyde), on behalf of the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources (WDNR) and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), is monitoring 
groundwater contamination at the Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) 
Superfund Site (Site). 

Hyde is requesting permission to collect a water sample from your potable (drinking water) 
well to determine whether it has been impacted by groundwater contamination from the Site. 
The potable well sampling will be completed at no cost to you and a summary of the 
analytical results will be provided to you within 10 days of receipt of the results. 

Hyde personnel would like to collect a water sample from an outside source (spigot) during 
the week of November 14th

• We are requesting that you contact us (contact information 
below) prior to Thursday, November 10th to confirm access to collect the water sample. It is 
important that we obtain access to your property for the required groundwater sampling to 
protect public health and the environment. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. To confirm access, or if you have any 
questions about the potable well sampling, please contact us at (262) 250-1226 or me 
directly at (262) 606-0804 or cpagels@hyde-env.com. 

CRP/pss 

Sincerely, 
HYDE E1'i\'IRONMENT AL, INC. 

~

~~:.._- ., 
/ 1' 

/ ,. ., 
, 

' 

Corey R. Pagels 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

Wt 75N11163 Stonewood Drive, Suite 110 • Germantown \X'I 53022-6501 
Phone 262-250-1226 • Fax 262-317-9171 



H::I 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

October 27, 2022 

Donald Kehl and Tori Ellis 
W2603 Elm Street 
Town of Ashippun, WI 53003 

Re: Private Potable Water Well Sampling Request 
Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) Superfund Site 

Dear Donald Kehl and Tori Ellis, or current resident: 

Hyde Environmental, Inc. (Hyde), on behalf of the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Rt>sources (WDNR) and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), is monitoring 
groundwater contamination at the Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) 
Superfund Site (Site). 

Hyde is requesting permission to collect a water sample from your potable (drinking water) 
well to determine whether it has been impacted by groundwater contamination from the Site. 
The potable well sampling will be completed at no cost to you and a summary of the 
analytical results will be provided to you within 10 days of receipt of the results. 

Hyde personnel would like to collect a water sample from an outside source (spigot) during 
the week of November 14th . We are requesting that you contact us (contact information 
below) prior to Thursday, November 10th to confirm access to collect the water sample. It is 
important that we obtain access to your property for the required groundwater sampling to 
protect public health and the environment. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. To confirm access, or if you have any 
questions about the potable well sampling, please contact us at (262) 250-1226 or me 
directly at (262) 606-0804 or cpagels@hyde-env.com. 

CRP/pss 

Sincerely, 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC . ...... 

,....,/-..- .•. ..., 
} -'7 ,,, 

/ ) /' 
~ ~ 

Corey R. Pagels 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

Wt 75N11163 Stonewood Drive, Suite 110 • Germantown \Xl 53022-6501 
Phone 262-250-1226 • Fax 262-317-9171 



H::I 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

October 27, 2022 

Joan Otto 
W2606 Oak Street 
Town of Ashippun, WI 53003 

Re: Private Potable Water Well Sampling Request 
Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) Superfund Site 

Dear Ms. Otto, or current resident: 

Hyde Environmental, Inc. (Hyde), on behalf of the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources (WDNR) and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), is monitoring 
groundwater contamination at the Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) 
Superfund Site (Site). 

Hyde is requesting permission to collect a water sample from your potable (drinking water) 
well to determine whether it has been impacted by groundwater contamination from the Site. 
The potable well sampling will be completed at no cost to you and a summary of the 
analytical results will be provided to you within 10 days of receipt of the results. 

Hyde personnel would like to collect a water sample from an outside source (spigot) during 
the week ofNovember 14th• We are requesting that you contact us (contact information 
below) prior to Thursday, November 10th to confirm access to collect the water sample. It is 
important that we obtain access to your property for the required groundwater sampling to 
protect public health and the environment. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. To confinn access, or if you have any 
questions about the potable well sampling, please contact us at (262) 250-1226 or me 
directly at (262) 606-0804 or cpagels@hyde-env.com. 

CRP/pss 

Sincerely, 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC . 

.:·~·,e::__:· 
//' \/' 

, J ., 
(. ./ . 

Corey R. Pagels 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

Wl 75Nl 1163 Stone\"\-ood Drive, Suite 110 • Germantown ~1 53022-6501 
Phone 262-250-1226 • Fax 262-317-9171 



H::I 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

October 27, 2022 

Raymond and Margaret Burow 
W2607 Elm Street 
Town of Ashippun, WI 53003 

Re: Private Potable Water Well Sampling Request 
Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) Superfund Site 

Dear Margaret and Raymond Burow, or current resident: 

Hyde Environmental, Inc. (Hyde), on behalf of the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources (WDNR) and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), is monitoring 
groundwater contamination at the Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) 
Superfund Site (Site). 

Hyde is requesting permission to collect a water sample from your potable (drinking water) 
well to determine whether it has been impacted by groundwater contamination from the Site. 
The potable well sampling will be completed at no cost to you and a summary of the 
analytical results will be provided to you within 10 days of receipt of the results. 

Hyde personnel would like to collect a water sample from an outside source (spigot) during 
the week of November 14th• We are requesting that you contact us (contact information 
below) prior to Thursday, November 10th to confirm access to collect the water sample. It is 
important that we obtain access to your property for the required groundwater sampling to 
protect public health and the environment. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. To confirm access, or if you have any 
questions about the potable well sampling, please contact us at (262) 250-1226 or me 
directly at (262) 606-0804 or cpagels@hyde-env.com. 

CRP/pss 

Sincerely, 
HYDE EJ:,TVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

-XL'.'~--·-
,/\,/ 
~ ;) ~ 

Corey R. Pagels 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

Wl 75Nl 1163 Stonewood Drive, Suite 110 • Germantown \X1 53022-6501 
Phone 262-250-1226 • Fax 262-317-9171 



H::I 
HYDE ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

October 27, 2022 

Eric and Kathleen Fortlage 
W26 l 2 Elm Street 
Town of Ashippun, WI 53003 

Re: Private Potable Water Well Sampling Request 
Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) Superfund Site 

Dear Eric and Kathleen F ortlage, or current resident: 

Hyde Environmental, Inc. (Hyde), on behalf of the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources (WDNR) and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), is monitoring 
groundwater contamination at the Oconomowoc Electroplating Company, Inc. (OECI) 
Superfund Site (Site). 

Hyde is requesting permission to collect a water sample from your potable (drinking water) 
well to determine whether it has been impacted by groundwater contamination from the Site. 
The potable well sampling will be completed at no cost to you and a summary of the 
analytical results will be provided to you within 10 days of receipt of the results. 

Hyde personnel would like to collect a water sample from an outside source (spigot) during 
the week of November 14th

. We are requesting that you contact us (contact information 
below) prior to Thursday, November 10th to confirm access to collect the water sample. It is 
important that we obtain access to your property for the required groundwater sampling to 
protect public health and the environment. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. To confirm access, or if you have any 
questions about the potable well sampling, please contact us at (262) 250-1226 or me 
directly at (262) 606-0804 or cpagels@hyde-env.com. 

CRP/pss 

Sincerely, 
HYDE E:t)JVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

\~-. 

•'\( 
/ ,I 

(.,," 
Corey R. Pagels 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

Wl 75Nl 1163 Stonewood Drive, Suite 110 • Gennantown WI 53022-6501 
Phone 262-250-1226 • Fax 262-317-9171 


